
HAMPTON STREET SCHOOL PTA 
Executive Board 

September 22, 2021 
MINUTES 

 

 President: Andrea Lordi  -   HamptonStreetPTA@gmail.com                                                                    
1st Vice Pesident (Events): Laura Beren  -   HamptonPTAEvents@gmail.com                                                         
2nd Vice President (Cultural Arts): Maureen Ponce – Hamptoncultural@gmail.com  
3rd Vice President(Membership): Luciane Araujo – Hamptonstreetmembership@gmail.com                                                
4rd Vice President (SEPTA): Jaquelyne Schwetz  - Hamptonsepta@gmail.com  
Treasurer: Lori Madigan – Hamptonptatreasury@gmail.com  
Recording Secretary: Sandra Lopes – hamptonrecording@gmail.com  
Corresponding Secretary: Heather Rowan – hamptoncorresponding@gmail.com  

Meeting was called to order by President Andrea Lordi at 6:15 p.m. 

 Members sign in under the chat 

Old Business 

 Motion to Approve June 7, 2021 minutes- 1st motion- Maureen Ponce, 2nd motion- Laura Beren 

Presidents Report – Andrea Lordi 

 Welcome Back & Welcome Mrs. Shaw 
 Our 2 District Delegates were chosen- Jennifer Diaz and Jane Fishman  
 We ran a Membership Contest and Kevin Wagner was the Winner.  He donated back to the 

winnings to the PTA 
 Summer Reading has ended.  Medals and awards will be sent home shortly 
 School Tool Box was a success  
 Stuff a Pet fundraiser ended on September 22nd  
 Welcome Back Ice Cream Social- Great time, over 350 people attended  
 Fall Photo Day was on September 21st and 22nd.  
 Motion to approve 2021/2022 school year budget- 1st motion- Katie Sckalor, 2nd motion- Laura 

Beren 
 

Membership Report 

 Currently have 183 members joined.   
 Goal is 300 members.  Still in need of 117 members 
 Please join online or sending in through your child’s class 

https://hamptonpta2.memberhub.store    

Treasurer Report 

 Balance $11,703.53 
 Outstanding Balance- $400.00 

 Events Report 
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 Homecoming Parade- October 9th- working on re-vamping float.  If you would like to participate 
please send email to HamptonPTAEvents@gmail.com   

 Fall Book Fair October 13th thru 15th 
 Hampton Quilt Day- October 14th- Details to be provided closer to date 
 Venezia- Will be a Take home event/craft.  More details to follow 
 Fall Photo Retake Day October 19th   
 Halloween Decorating/Craft- more details to follow 
 2nd Grade Yearbook-  Dropbox has been created, upload pictures directly into Dropbox- 

www.dropbox.com/request/rPCBEmwUzKpJOxQauGpW  
 Class Parents were notified on September 20th.  Still need Class Moms for Ms. Morrison and Ms. 

Berto classes  
 Still need a Reflections Coordinator 
 Box Tops- download Box Top App- Choose Hampton Street Elementary.  You will than upload your 

receipt and the app will deduct the box tops.  No more clipping and submitting Box Tops from 
packages 

 Amazon Smiles- go to smile.amazon.com- choose Hampton Street Elementary and shop.  Amazon 
donates a small percentage to the PTA 

 Spirit Wear- ongoing fundraiser.  You may purchase shirts, jackets, masks, etc. in Squad Locker 
 

Cultural Arts Report 

 After School Activities Currently Running 
o Tae Kwon Do 
o Color Theory Art 
o Chess Nuts 
o F.A.S.T.  

SEPTA Report 

 Please Join.  First Meeting is on September 29th at 7pm 
 Meet and Greet Mixer- September 25th at 12pm at Broadway Park 

Principal’s Report- Mrs. Shaw 

 Fun Fridays- Every Friday’s kids have been playing with bubbles and dancing to their classrooms 
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 Cafeteria Seating- Kids go every other day to cafeteria to adhere to the 6 ft. apart seating.  Some 
days they are able to have outdoor picnics- weather permitting 

 Recess- All kids are able to play together 
 Morning announcements- 2nd graders are the leaders and are coordinating  
 Our mission and My Mission badge books have been distributed 
 Math enrichment program occurring for those kids advancing in math 
 Writing benchmarks- 3 times a year with on demand writing 
 1st Fire drill occurred this week.  Ran smoothly  

Teacher’s Report 

 Ms. Mary LoCascio- Welcome back and lots of new things going on in the school 
 Ms. Lisa Morrison- this year looks normal but with masks.  Thanked the PTA and parents  

Board of Ed Report 

 Dr. Nagler spoke about purchasing the Sperry building for 4.25 million cash.  It will be used for the 
High School Synergy program.  This will be contingent on the official vote on October 26th.  District 
will be mailing home more information in the coming week 

o Hampton Street voted to support the district purchase of the Sperry Building- 1st motion- 
Jaquelyne Schwetz, 2nd motion- Jennifer Diaz 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:55 pm 

Next Hampton Street School PTA meeting will be November 17th at 7pm. 
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